
FW: Facilities: Misc. Services Contractors

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S23 Ultra 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: "Peoples-Tittle, Falisa L. EOP/OMB" <Falisa_Peoples-Tittle@omb.eop.gov>
Date: 10/19/20 19:46 (GMT-05:00)
To: falisa tittle <1falisatittle@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: Facilities: Misc. Services Contractors

 
 
From: Peoples-Tittle, Falisa
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 12:02 PM
To: Hines, Nancy <nhines@mgmresorts.com>
Cc: Stowe, Robert <rstowe@mgmnationalharbor.com>
Subject: RE: Facilities: Misc. Services Contractors
 
Dear Nancy,
 
This is absolutely fantastic and we’re super excited! I will have both companies ready and available to meet with Rob.
Rob, I’m looking forward to meeting you.
 
Thank you both!
 
Falisa
 
From: Hines, Nancy [mailto:nhines@mgmresorts.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 11:48 AM
To: Peoples-Tittle, Falisa <Falisa_Peoples-Tittle@omb.eop.gov>
Cc: Stowe, Robert <rstowe@mgmnationalharbor.com>
Subject: RE: Facilities: Misc. Services Contractors
 
Falisa,
Rob’s office is located at 101 MGM National Ave. National Harbor, MD 20745
Construction Site (temporary offices are facing Oxon Hill Ave.)
 
Regards,
Nancy Hines
 
-----Original Appointment-----
From: Hines, Nancy
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 11:45 AM
To: Peoples-Tittle, Falisa; Stowe, Robert

Wed, 05 Jun 2024 7:32:02 AM -0400

To "Falisa"<Falisa@flpglobalservices.com>

1F
1falisatittle <1falisatittle@gmail.com>
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Subject: Facilities: Misc. Services Contractors
When: Thursday, October 22, 2015 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).
Where: Rob's Office
 
 
Dear Falisa,
Your meeting with Rob has been set up for Thursday at 2PM. If you can accommodate those 2-companies to meet
with Rob within that time period would be great. 30’ each, perhaps? We’ll leave order sequence up to your discretion.
Hope all goes well, we’re very excited meeting the PGC business community and happy to assist.
 
Regards,
Nancy Hines
 


